
 
 

 

April 3, 2012 

 

 

Elizabeth Blakemore, Coordinator 

Child Abuse Prevention Council 

6767 Green Valley Road 

Placerville, CA 95667 

 

 

Dear Elizabeth and Council Members, 

Due to my resignation at Live Violence Free and an unknown workload in my new position, I regretfully 

have to resign from the Child Abuse Prevention Council effective April 13, 2012. I have enjoyed my time 

on the Council and have seen a lot of progress from the group during my time as a member. I look 

forward to participating in CAPC events and seeing you again in the future. Best of luck to each of you 

individually, and as an entire group. Take care.  

 

Sincerely, 

Leanne Wagoner 

lrwagoner@sbcglobal.net 
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